

## HILLSBOROUGH TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

379 South Branch Road, Hillsborough, NJ 08844 908-431-6600

September 2018

## Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your participation in your child's education is important to us. Because of this, we have developed a parent involvement policy for the Hillsborough Township School District. This policy explains how we plan to work with parents to review and improve parent programs and describes how you can participate in planning these programs. We value your involvement and urge you to take the time to read this policy.

Federal law requires us to distribute our parent involvement policy to parents. So, please sign the form below and **return it to your child's classroom teacher** by October 12, 2018 so that we can be sure you received this important information.

School & Grade